
Dear parents and carers,  

  

Just a reminder of a few details before our trip to PGL this Monday 20th May.  

  

Children will need to arrive in school as normal via their usual gate. All bags will be 

stored in the library upon arrival until the coach arrives at school. We will be leaving at 

approximately 10:30am at the Maidensbridge Road back entrance. 

  

Please send your child with a packed lunch in a carrier bag, a drink and snacks.  

  

Children do not need to wear uniform, but please ensure they are in suitable clothes and 

footwear for outdoor activities. Please see the attached kit list for any other clothing 

queries. The weather forecast includes sunny intervals next week, therefore please ensure 

children also bring a hat and suntan lotion, labelled with their name.  

  

If you haven't already done so, please ensure all medication forms and medication is 

handed either into the office or to myself. 

  

Whilst we are there, I will do my best to ensure we keep you updated via the website.  

  

We will be returning on the afternoon of Friday 24th May and collection will be as 

normal at 3:15pm. 

  

If you have any other questions, please email via info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk.  

  

Many Thanks 

Mr J Anderson 
Sent via 
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